
CONGRATULATIONS!

Department of Biological Sciences

Research Scholars awarded the Summer School on Resource Recovery 
and Reuse by International Water Management Institute.

for undergoing training in the International Water Management Institute to 

be held at Colombo, Srilanka (July 22 – 28, 2018).

Ph.D. supervisor- Dr. Srikanth Mutnuri
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